September 14 BBEB
September brings lots of migration, not only for the birds, but, also for the Monarch butterflies. Join us at the Environmental Interpretive Center at the University of Michigan-Dearborn on September 14 at 9a m. We will travel to the Lake St. Clair Metro Park for a presentation of Monarchs and Hummingbirds. Please contact Carol Allie if you plan to attend so we can arrange transportation. For further information or questions call Carol at 313-980-0638 or email callie@umich.edu.
